
5. INTRODUCTION OF S2 SECONDARY STAGE EDUCATION WITHIN 
OGILVIE SCHOOL CAMPUS 

 The Education Executive considered a report (copies of which had been 
circulated) by the Head of Education (Learning, Policy and Resources) 
seeking approval to commence public consultation on the introduction of 
S2 year stage education at Ogilvie School Campus and to present the 
draft consultation document prepared by council officers. 

 The report recommended that the Education Executive approve 
commencement of public consultation on the proposal to introduce S2 
year stage at Ogilvie School Campus. 

 Decision 

 To approve the terms of the report. 
 


